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Dear Friends, 

 

I am pleased to announce that the St. Thecla Fall Festival will be held September 20 – 21, 2025. There 
will be live music, refreshments, raffles, children’s activities and games, and worship opportunities. 

I invite you to become a festival sponsor with your financial support.   

St. Thecla Catholic Church has been a vibrant part of the community since 1952, including a K-8 school. 
The parish also sponsors programs to benefit those less fortunate in the greater community, including a 
food pantry. Proceeds from the festival will enable us to maintain the Parish facilities and continue 
helping those in need.   

The festival is open to the community at a highly visible location - the southeast corner of Metro Parkway 
(16 mile) and Groesbeck (M97), at 20740 S. Nunneley, Clinton Township.  

We are offering a terrific opportunity for you to help support our community by advertising your 
business. We have several advertising sponsorship packages available, perfect for every budget.  Your 
tax-deductible donation will be publicly recognized, giving your business the opportunity to reach many 
local residents. Just fill out the enclosed form and return it with payment.  Print ready logo must be 
submitted before August 22, 2025 in order to print in time for festival.   

Your financial support will help to make the Festival a success, and is greatly appreciated.   

Please feel free to contact the parish office if you have any questions. 

 

 


